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BURWELL PARISH COUNCIL NEWSLETTER 

Helping to keep residents up-to-date with 

Parish Council issues and activities. This 

newsletter is available on noticeboards located 

at the Jubilee Reading Rooms, the Post Office 

and the Library and on the web-sites: 

www.burwellparishcouncil.gov.uk and 

www.burwell.co.uk  

 

DIARY DATES 
 

Tues 9 Apr Full Parish Council  

7.30pm Jubilee Reading Rooms 

Tues 30 Apr  Full Parish Council 

7.30pm Jubilee Reading Rooms 

Tues 7 May  Annual Parish Meeting 

7.00pm Mandeville Hall 

 

 

 

 

ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 

 

The Annual Parish Meeting will take place on 

Tuesday, 7th May in Mandeville Hall at 7pm.  

 

The Meeting provides an opportunity for residents to 

hear firsthand about Parish Council business. There 

will be several displays including details of new 

refuse and recycling collections and the introduction 

of wheely bins to Burwell, also a new project to 

protect old or interesting buildings in the district.  

 

County, District and Parish Councillors will all be 

available to answer your questions. All are welcome 

to attend. 

 

ANNUAL REPORT 

 

The Council's Annual Report is in the process of 

being written up. The report shows the work the 

Parish Council has been doing in the village during 

the past year and shows how council tax money has 

been spent. The report will be delivered to every 

house in the village during the next few weeks. 

  

  

April 2013 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Minibus Service to Ely run twice 

monthly by the Parish Council in 

partnership with Dial-a-Ride is set to 

improve. New times, effective from 

April, will extend the time in Ely to 3 

hours on one of the trips each month 

while the second will remain at 2 

hours.   

 

A drop-off and pick-up point at the new 

Sainsburys store and also Ely Market 

is to be introduced also.  

 

The minibus service is open to 

everyone in the village and costs just 

£5 return (£2.50 with bus pass). It runs 

on the first and third Thursdays of 

each month. To book a place or for 

more information call Dial-a-Ride on 

01353 661161. 

http://www.burwellparishcouncil.gov.uk/
http://www.burwell.co.uk/
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SPRING CLOSE 

 

The new seating areas on Spring Close, 

comprising benches and seats, have been 

installed. The amenities are adjacent to the 

spring and should provide a pleasant area to 

rest and enjoy. 

 

 

 

 

 

PAULINE’S SWAMP 

INTERPRETATION BOARDS 

 

We are happy to report that the long-awaited 

Interpretation Boards for Pauline’s Swamp have 

been installed.  

 

Purchased with the aid of a Bio Diversity Grant, the 

boards provide information about the flora and 

fauna of this quiet recreation area.  

 

 

CIVIL RECEPTION 

 

The Chairman of Burwell Parish council attended 

Newmarket Mayor’s, Cllr. Keith Bovill, civic 

reception held at the newly refurbished Memorial 

Hall in Newmarket on the 11th of March.  

 

The reception was attended by over 100 guests and 

provided a great opportunity to network with 

representatives of many local organisations.  

King Edward Memorial Hall, Newmarket  

Copyright © Julian Osley 

CONTACTING THE COUNCIL 

 

 The Parish Office is open every week day 

morning from 9.00am – 1.00pm  
 

 E-mail: burwellpc@btconnect.com 

 

 Telephone: 01638 743142 

 

 Letter: Burwell Parish Council, Jubilee Reading 

Room, 99 The Causeway, Burwell CB25 0DU 

  

 Web-site: www.burwellparishcouncil.gov.uk/ 

 

 Contact details for all Councillors are published 

on the notice board at the Jubilee Reading 

Rooms and on the website. 

http://www.burwellparishcouncil.gov.uk/

